
~  President’s Corner  ~ 
 

And, just like that, summer time is over and it’s 
time to get back to school!  Our time away from 
school was very exciting, as Madison kept the 
whole family busy with swim team, horseback rid-
ing, and Pokemon battles, but the first day of 
school is finally here and we’re looking forward to 
another great year at Progress South. 
 
Now that everybody is settling into a schedule for 
school, we’d like the first newsletter of the year to 
call attention to all of the great events coming up 
on the PSE PTO calendar. This newsletter is 
packed with information on activities coming up 
over the next few weeks, so keep an eye out for 
anything that your family might be interested in.  
 
We also have something new for this school year: 
an official PSE PTO Facebook page! This gives 
you another way to keep up with everything that’s 
happening at Progress South — search for “PSE 
PTO” and Like our page for updates! 
 
If you haven’t heard of the PTO before, our goal 
as an organization is to help Progress South and 
our kids in any way that we can. There are so 
many ways to help out, including volunteering for 
an hour in a classroom, cutting things out at home 
for a teacher, clipping and sending Box Tops to 
the school, or signing up for an eScrip card. We 
can find something that works for you! 
 
We hope that you’ll join us on PTO and help us 
make a difference. At any school event, please 
feel free to find one of the PTO board members 
— we’re the ones in the blue and gold PTO shirts 
— and ask us any questions you may have about 
the organization and what you can do to help. 
 
Wishing you a great school year, 
 
Amanda Gillham 
PTO President 

 Dates to Remember: 
  
 Papa John’s Day Aug 27 All Day 
 Market Day Pickup Sept 2 6:00 PM 
 Miniature Golf Night Sept 5 5:30 PM 
 Back to School Picnic Sept 9 6:00 PM 
 Fall Fundraiser Starts Sept 12 
 Box Top Pickup Sept 18 
 Fall Fundraiser Due Sept 29 
 Market Day Pickup Sept 30 6:00 PM 
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PTO Membership 
 
Please consider joining Progress South’s PTO. We 
work to fund programs not covered by the school’s 
budget.  We put the students FIRST in every activity 
we do! Several membership drives will be held 
soon.  Look for our membership table at upcoming 
events.   
  
Membership Fee is $5.00 per family. 

 
Please contact Melody Zeek with any questions. 
melodyzeek@yahoo.com 

Join  

 PTO! 

www.psepto.org 



 
Help Us Help PSE! 

 
 
If you have been at Progress South as a parent for many years or if you are 
here for the first time, we have a great PTO Executive Board that plans events 
and activities to help raise money for our school.  Our budget covers a wide 
variety of needs throughout the school and helps all students that attend PSE. 
 
We have a great and unique need coming up over the next two school 
years.  We need you!  We REALLY need you!   
 
During the 2015-16 school year, we have seven board members leaving due 
to students moving on to middle school.  What does that mean? Well, we 
need people to fill their positions! There are a wide variety of activities and 
events, so you can surely find something that is fun for you and your family.  
We truly hope you will join us and help continue the tradition of great activities 
at PSE.  
 
By joining the board this year, you can shadow event chairs and find activities 
that you might be interested in helping with.  We are looking for volunteers to 
immediately step in and co-chair some events this year as well: Basketball 
Shootout, Family Trivia, Fun Run, Parade and Trivia Night.  They say it takes 
a village to raise a child; it also takes dedicated parents to run a solid PTO.  
That means you!  
 
In addition, please keep in mind that the board not only hosts events and 
fundraisers, but we also hold monthly meetings where we discuss and deter-
mine how PTO monies are distributed and plan other ways to support PSE 
teachers, staff and students.  Through these meetings, you can help set the 
course for PTO’s support of your student’s future!   
 
Don't know where to begin?  Want more information?  At any time during the 
school year, please contact us at PSEPTO@HOTMAIL.COM so that we can 
help you help us. It is hard to believe that some families stay at PSE for over 
10 years due to the number of ages of their kids, but all students and their 
families must move on eventually.  So please, think about helping.    
 
Thanks! 
 
Amanda Gillham, PTO President 
Dawna Currigan, PTO Vice President 
Peggy Woodward, Former PTO President 
 



 

  Grocery shop from home!!   
 

You can order online or fill out an order form and send it to school with your child.  Either way, you 
will pick-up your items on Pick-up Day at school.  Your order helps PTO raise money for Progress 
South.  Please look for your order form to come home soon, or visit www.marketday.com to see 
the delicious selection of Market Day foods at a great value!  Order sheets come home with stu-
dents approximately two weeks before pick up dates. 
 
Future Pick-up Dates:     9/2     9/30    10/28 
Time:    6:00-7:15 PM 
Location:   Multi-Purpose Room 

 

PSE Fall Fundraiser 
 

Kids Are First 2014 &  
Gourmet Cookie Dough  

 
We will offer these two catalogs this year. They offer a wide variety of high quality products including gift 
wrap, magazines, baking mixes, food items, kitchen accessories, chocolates, jewelry, and cookie dough. All 
items range in price from $6.00 -  $25.00 and over 100 items are $10.00 or less. There are exciting prize in-
centives for each child that sells 18 items, the class with the highest participation and the top seller! 
 
Important Dates: 
  Start Date:  9/2/13 
  Return Date with Payment:   9/29/13 
  Pick up Date:    10/21/13 in the Small Gym from 3:30 - 7:00 p.m. 
 
Our goal is for each family to sell $50 worth of items, if possible.  Our sales will go towards technology to  
increase the achievement levels of each child, as well as new keyboards for our music classrooms and a new 
kiln for the art room.  Our profit goal is $25,000. 
 
If you would rather make a donation to Progress South Elementary PTO than to have your child participate, 
please make your check payable to PSE PTO, return it with the catalog, and your child will be awarded a 
prize comparable to those given out for catalog sales of the same amount.  In addition, your donation will 
count towards the classroom participation totals. 
 
Any and all participation to help support PSE and your child’s school is appreciated.  Please contact Amanda 
Gillham at ajgillham@yahoo.com or 314-920-9196 with any questions. 

School Closings 
  

If school is cancelled for any reason, all activities including PTO events for that evening are cancelled. 
 

Rescheduling information will be sent home when children return to school. 



Volunteer Opportunities 
 

With a new school year comes many opportunities to volunteer.  As time gets closer to an event and we 
are in need of volunteers, we will consult the volunteer form you fill out when you sign up for PTO.  If 
there is a specific event that you would like to work, please feel free to contact Dawna Currigan, 
Volunteer Coordinator at dvcurrigan@gmail.com or 636-978-2512. 
 
Market Day Pickup:  9/2 & 9/30, 5:00-7:00 PM 
Help is needed to unload, unpack and distribute food. 

Progress South's Mini Golf Night  
 

When:  Friday, September 5, 2014, from 5:30-9:00 PM 
Where:  Golf Headquarters on Highway K 
 
Come with your family and friends to enjoy a round of mini golf.  For $3.50, 
you get a round of mini golf and a snow cone.  This is a non-fundraising event.  
 
Please contact Erica Lehmann at ebrawley1107@yahoo.com or 636-352-8354 
with any questions. 

Papa John’s Day 
 
When:  Wednesday, August 27, 2014 (All Day) 
Where:  Either Papa John’s location on Highway K 
 
Flyers with coupons will be going home soon; these coupons 
are required for Progress South to receive credit for the sale. 
Coupons will be valid for carryout or delivery. 25% of all sales 
with PSE coupons during the event will be donated to PSE.  
 
Please contact Erica Lehmann at ebrawley1107@yahoo.com or 636-352-8354 with any ques-
tions. 

PSE Scrapbook Day Donations 
  
We are accepting donations to be raffled at the Scrapbook Day on Saturday,  
November 15th.  See the attached flier for additional information on the  
PSE Fall Scrapbook Day. 
 
For questions or inquiries, please contact Kim Inman at 314-604-2821 or  
kainman15@gmail.com. 



 Progress South is #1 in Box Tops! 
 

 
Last year, Progress South earned almost $8,000 ($.10 per box top plus donations)  Way to go 
PSE!!  Our goal for 2014-2015 is $9,000.00.  We look forward to your support! 
 
We are collecting the General Mills’ Box Tops For Education labels.  These are found on 
boxes, storage bags and containers of cereal, snacks, baking, frozen, refrigerated & dairy prod-
ucts, paper products, baby care, disposable tableware, school and office supplies.  A complete 
list of current items is attached.  All you need to do is clip (please trim on the dotted line) 
the non-expired Box Top from the package and send it to school with your child.  Each month, 
we will collect the Box Tops from the classrooms, count & bundle them.  Shortly after each col-
lection, you will receive a letter with the year-to-date classroom totals. 
 
The top class in each grade will be awarded the “Traveling Trophy” to keep for that month.  At 
the end of the school year, a pizza party will be awarded to the top classroom in each grade 
that collects the most Box Tops for the year.  Keep saving those Box Tops! 
 
Collection Dates: 
 
 
 
 
 
You can also visit the Box Tops website at www.boxtops4education.com for other ways to earn 
cash for our school.  Check it out! 
 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact Amy Bauer at 636-294-3008.   
Thank you for your support! 

September 18, 2014 October 9, 2014 November 20, 2014 December 18, 2014 

January 15, 2015 February 19, 2015 March 19, 2015 April 16, 2015  

 
Welcome New Members! 

  
eScrip is a great, hassle-free way for PSE families to raise funds for our school through everyday purchases made 
at eScrip merchants.  The easiest way is by shopping at Schnucks!   
  
Just pick up a Schnucks eScrip card from school or by contacting me and start shopping!  (We will register the 
card for you.)  Present your card before you checkout, and our school will receive 3% of your purchase that day! 
This is a simple way for PSE to raise funds.  Once you have an eScrip card, you do not have to re-register the 
card each year. 
  
This is only the start. In addition, you can use your eScrip card to shop online at additional participating merchants 
like those pictured below.  Visit eScrip.com to visit merchants, shop, and earn money for Progress South. 
     
Melody Zeek, eScrip Coordinator 
melodyzeek@yahoo.com 

 

 







Guessing Games and Raffle Prizes 
 
At certain events, the PTO will have guessing games and/or raffles.  The following are rules 
that the PSE PTO will use to award these prizes:       
 
Raffles and Guessing Games   The PSE PTO will make every attempt to contact the winner. If not present,  
we will try to contact the winner via phone, cell phone, sending a note home with a child, and/or listing their 
name in the PTO Newsletter.  If no contact is made with the winner to claim their prize or the prize cannot be 
picked up within thirty (30) days of the drawing, the prize will be considered to be forfeited and another win-
ner will be drawn. 

Winner 



Back to School Picnic 
 
PTO is happy to invite you and your family to the PSE picnic!   
Join us on September 9th from 6:30-7:30p.m.  Shake out the picnic blanket 
one more time.  Grab take-out or pack your basket and come enjoy an eve-
ning at the school.  Let the kids play on the playground, enjoy a few family 
games, eat a free popsicle and meet the other parents! 

Spirit Sticks! 








